
Allie Burke, Rumford, ME.
On the behalf of River Valley Healthy Communities Coalition, located in 
Rumford, it would be a huge benefit to the community to have trail access 
once again around the falls. It would be great for citizens to be able to 
access the property on the north side of the river which has amazing 
views of the falls and reflection pool. 
In a time of uncertainty it would be wonderful for Brookfield to offer 
the community a place to relax and walk near the river. This would help 
decrease anxiety, boost mental health and many other health factors that 
so many people are dealing with right now. 
The opening of this trail is crucial for the citizens of our town for 
recreation, and an economic boost to the town as it would help draw 
tourists to see Rumford Falls, one of the largest waterfalls in the east. 

Thank you for taking the time to read our comments and concerns. 
Allie Burke, Executive Director to River Valley Healthy Communities 
Coalition 
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